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Year 6 have been very busy over the last couple of weeks settling back into school life. They have the very 

important role of being the leaders in our school and we will soon be electing our House Captains that 

will represent our new House Saints.  The children have written a few pieces about the work they have 

been studying recently.  

In Year 6, we have been reading the book , ‘The 

London Eye Mystery’, by Siobhan Dowd. It is 

about a boy called Ted Spark, who solves the  

mystery of his missing cousin, Salim, with the 

help of his older sister Kat. We made silhouette 

pictures in art of the London cityscape inspired 

by the setting in the book. It is a fantastic book 

with a great plot and we are loving reading it!  

 

In Science this week, we have been learning about         

electricity! We have learnt what components are             

represented by the different electrical symbols and how to 

draw circuit diagrams. Afterwards, we made our own     

circuits using different electrical components. 

 

In Geography, we learnt about coasts in the UK. We 

looked at maps and labelled different coasts around Britain. The class talked about the different 

coastal towns we have visited. We then used a key to locate coastal resorts on the maps. In another-

lesson, we learnt how to use 4 and 6 figure grid references and we used ordnance survey maps to lo-

cate key points of interest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6’s Wonderful Work 
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Virtual Welcome Meetings 

Please be reminded of the Virtual Welcome Meetings that will commence next week.  A link will be sent prior 

to the meeting via School Comms, please check your emails. If you are unable to join the meeting, the Power 

Point will be uploaded to the year group pages on the school website. 

Parent Consultations  

Please be reminded, school will be closed on Wednesday 21st October all day to hold parent                

consultations. This will enable us to meet face to face with parents safely to discuss your child’s progress.  

Nut Allergies 

Children in the Early Years and Key Stage 1 are now being provided with a break time fruit snack. In Key 

Stage 2, all children are encouraged to bring in a piece of fruit or a cereal bar for break time. Please be aware, 

we have pupils in the school with severe nut allergies.  Nut based products are not permitted. You MUST 

check cereal bars for ingredients. We are also trying to encourage the children to make healthy food choices 

and so they should refrain from bringing in crisps as snacks. Packed lunch children are permitted to do so only 

on a Friday. Please contact the school office if you have any queries.   

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

God bless.  

Mrs Moore, Mrs Porter, and all the staff of SSAS.  

Year Group 
Rescheduled Virtual Meet the 

Teacher date 

Teachers Start time 

Year 1 

  

Monday 21st September Mrs Tennant/Mrs 

Cooper 

4.30pm 

Year 2 

  

Tuesday 22nd September Mrs Bates 

Mr Taylor 

4.30pm 

Year 3 

  

Wednesday 23rd  September Mrs Adams 

Miss Cowan 

4.30pm 

Year 4 

  

Thursday 24th September Ms Noonan 

Miss Nicolaou 

4.30pm 

Year 5 

  

Monday 28th  September Mrs Smith/Mrs Duffey 

Ms Mannering 

4.30pm 

Year 6 

  

Tuesday 29th September Mr Jewels 

Mrs Barras 

4.30pm 


